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Project | RHEA  
 
Weekly Project Status Report as at 2012-01-27 
 

1. Project Status  

 

  On track. 

 

2. Progress  

2.1. Tasks Completed  

 

 During this second week of his trip to Kigali, Wayne Naidoo has: 

 Met with the Pivot Access technical team to review the Requirements and 
Technical Specification, discuss the development plan and agree on a feedback 
mechanism. Agreement was reached about the timeline, the major outputs and 
the process whereby Jembi will monitor progress and transitions between the 
different phases.  

 Met with Gilbert and Yves, a senior developer at the MOH, to review our planned 
OpenMRS work and design and get some technical feedback.  Yves will be the 
primary technical point of contact within the MOH team and he will be providing 
technical feedback and support on our design and development efforts in 
particular focusing on the OpenMRS component. Gilbert has agreed to provide a 
copy of the OpenMRS Concept Dictionary that we will be using for this pilot 
implementation, and this will be used by Liz to finalize the data-mapping spread-
sheet. Gilbert has also agreed to provide two computers for each of the RHEA 
pilot sites. 

 Met with Randy Wilson to review the RHEA Facility Registry Documents as well 
as a GAP analysis between the RHEA requirements and the current LHF 
Resource Mapper Implementation.   

 The Facility Registry Harmonization call took place on Monday in place of the HI-PPP 
management team call.  Ryan provided a copy of the RHEA facility registry requirements 
to the group with Richard’s approval, and follow-up calls are planned.  

2.2. Tasks in progress 

 

 Work by the InSTEDD team is continuing on the agreed changes to the Facility Registry. 
A call between Ed, Nico, Ryan, Liz and Randy is planned for next week.  

 

 Ryan is continuing to work on the next iteration of the interoperability layer and the mock 
services.    

 

 A process to evaluate possible options for a terminology service was discussed briefly on 
the RHEA call with Apilon raised as one solution to evaluate. 
 

 The sub-agreement and development plan with Pivot Access has continued to be refined 
and it should be signed today, 27

th
 January.  

 

 An attendee list for the RHEA March meeting has been drawn up and will be reviewed by 
Richard prior to invitations and notifications being sent out.  Logistical arrangements 
around flights and accommodation are in progress.  
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2.3. Tasks planned 

  
 

 
 


